
NOTICE 

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED SEPTEMBER 24, 2020 MEETING 
OF THE OPEN SPACE & FARMLAND PRESERVATION COUNCIL IS 
CANCELLED DUE TO NO NEW OR PENDING BUSINESS ON THE 
AGENDA.   THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF 
THE OPEN SPACE & FARMLAND PRESERVATION COUNCIL WILL 
TAKE PLACE ON OCTOBER 22, 2020 BEGINNING AT 7:30 P.M. 

THANK YOU.  


